
MACRO SCALE - EDUCATION  building and location

Educational settings generally are buildings purposely built for the school environment. Architects and designers have lots 
of elements to consider when designing a school building. How do the boundaries and thresholds affect the overall space? 
What materials are used to make the building? There are so many components to think about within a school environment, 
overall the building interior should be spacious, well planned, well ventilated with good air quality and the accoustics need 
also to considered. Location and accessibility need to also be considered when choosing a site to build. The safety of the 
students is of utmost importance and so creating a building layout and considering design elements like the type of 
flooring and outdoor parimeter fencing would help to keep everyone safe. A school site away from busy roads and heavy 
traffic should be considered aswell as space for additional buildings, parking, sports fields or playgrounds and some 
outdoor areas in which students can relax or explore. Rooms such as WC’s, staffroom, offices for teachers, admin staff also 
need to be carefully designed as these would be very different in design to a classroom. Likewise, rooms like a science lab 
or a gym will need to be specially designed with features that match and serve their functions. An aesthetically pleasing 
environment is a priority and will help promote learning for the children. There are also factors to consider when adapting 
an older building, things like heating and/or air conditioning and it’s really important to look at thresholds, are they 
compliant with wheelchair access. Sustainability, health and safety and adaptability also need to be of high importance, 
which will minimise any negative environmental impact. When considering spaces for the children it’s imperative the 
designer remembers that although the main objective is the student’s education, they also need to be fed, sheltered and be 
able to have safe spaces for social interaction aswell as encouraging the local community to build relationships and 
connections. Infastructure is also a priority, putting technology in the hands of students fosters learning, it’s important 
we include this when building a school. The next generation will be better prepared to use technology productively, with 
this in mind the design needs to take into consideration adequate cabling and wiring, this way as technology advances the 
building will be better equiped to adapt. 


